And you thought your bags were delayed on that last flight
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USA Today and the New York Times reported that the passengers who survived that belly-flop
Flight 1549 US Air landing in the Hudson River in January will finally get their luggage delivered
to them.

Nearly five months later, but considering what could have happened to them, the passengers
are just happy to have their clothing and other personal items back again. Additionally, they’re
getting a lot more than just some soggy socks, drenched dresses and water-logged luggage.
US Air and its insurance company, to get off the hook from possible legal actions, have offered
each passenger $10,000.




